
Important Information: 
Rules are important! Our three school rules are 

be safe, be respectful, and be 
responsible.These rules have been broken 

numerous times this week.We have seen unsafe 
behaviors inside and outside the classroom.We 
have also seen a number of disrespectful things 
at recess. We need to be more responsible in 

first grade.
1st grade teachers and helpers are keeping a 

close eye to watch for the three school rules and 
to make sure we have EVERYONE following 
them.Please follow up at home to inform the 

safe, respectful, and responsible rules at home 
and at school. Mission Statement:

What we worked on:
Reading: Students are working at their 
independent level and “walk to 
read” everyday.
Math: We have started working on 
halves and quarters. We are working 
on finding the whole and parts of a 
shape. 
Science: We are working on our 
neighborhood Where We Live unit in 
Social Studies.
Language: We took a test on verbs 
and adjectives in sentences. Editing 
punctuation and correct grammar 
was also on the test. 

The mission of Central City Public 
Schools is to educate, challenge and 
prepare students with lifelong skills for 

the world around them.

Be Kind!

Mrs. Hohensee

1st grade 
 Mrs. Huebert         Mr. Zeiss

Important Dates
April 7: No School

April 10: No School

April 14: 1:15pm Early Out

April 27: Spring Program
6:30pm @ PAC

Week of March 27-31


